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September 28, 2015

Rebecca E. McFall, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Lincoln Public Schools
Ballfield Road

Lincoln, MA 01773

Dear Dr. McFall,

I am writing to request preschool enrollment for my daughter, Quinn Smart, for the 2015-2016
school year should space become available. I would also love for Quinn to continue at the
Lincoln Preschool for the 2016-2017 school year as well.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

RelleSeat

Rose Smart



